
 

                                  

 
Pancakes or French Toast       Mac & Cheese 
w/Bacon or Sausage                w/Dinner Roll 
                                                   
                                                             
 
 
 

LANSING CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS HIGH SCHOOL & MIDDLE SCHOOL MENU 
 
 

News 
 

We come to the end of another 
school year.  The Food Service 
Department would like to send 
out a heartfelt Thank-You to 
Administration, Teachers, 
Students, Parents, and other 
LCS Staff, for all your support 
this past school year.  We get 
so much joy doing our best in 
providing hot lunch to all that 
we serve.  Our students bring 
a smile to my staff when a 
student tells us they just had 
their most favorite meal ever.  
It truly validates our planning 
and preparation each and 
every day. 
 
The serving area will be open 
on June 5th for snacks and 
beverages as end service for 
the summer.  We hope to see 
everyone next year. 
 
Have a wonderful summer and 
be safe. 
 
Mr. GARY, Miss Patty, Miss 
Rebeca, Miss Angie, Miss 
Julie, Miss Linda, and Miss 
Pam. 
 
 
 

    Chicken Patty on Bun 
w/Cheese, Pickle & Chips 
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